Dike, Darlene

From: Andrew Campbell_

Sent: 30 November 2014 11:31

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on 2014/5770/P have been received by the council.

| am writing to object to this application. The ordinal application was already an overdevelopment
of a very small plot with limited access. To increase the height will significantly reduce the daylight
to the surrounding buildings, specifically 3 and 7 Bonny Street. | urge you to reject this application
and enforce the height limits of the original application.
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